
 

 

 
  

 

 

DATE: May 15, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: First Read of Proposed Revisions to Board Policy 6154, 

Homework/Makeup Work 

 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

First Read of the proposed revisions to Board Policy 6154, Homework/Makeup Work. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The policy has been updated to add that meaningful homework can provide enrichment and 

address student use of technology, including artificial intelligence, related to homework and 

makeup work.  

 

Teacher training may include designing homework assignments that inspire students’ interests, 

including that students may work with other students and use approved outside resources as 

directed by the teacher and move material related to notifying the student’s parents/guardians 

when a student repeatedly fails to complete homework so that it follows chronologically. 

 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments: BP 6154, Homework/Makeup Work 

 

 


